
June 2012 

Sigma Koki Co.,Ltd. 

Tokyo Head Office, Sales department 

Dear customers 
 

Notification for specification changes in Twin Arm LED Illumination 
 

This is to notify that there have been some changes made in specifications of ‘Twin Arm 
LED Illumination’. Due to the discontinued sales of some parts and their substitution, 
the shape of light head and profile of irradiated light are going to change. 
Please refer to below regarding of changes in specifications. 
The specifications below will apply as soon as our current stock is out. Contact our 
International Sales Division for further information if required. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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The profile of irradiated light 


